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ISSUE:  

Receive an update on the feasibility and economic impacts of an Inclusionary Housing program. 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the Committee receive an update on the feasibility and economic impacts of an Inclusionary 
Housing program. 
  
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On July 7, 2020, staff provided the Housing and Homelessness Committee with an overview of 
Inclusionary Housing programs. Following discussion, the Committee voted unanimously to 
recommend that the City Council and Housing Authority Board approve the issuance of a Request 
for Proposals to examine the feasibility and economic impacts of a potential Inclusionary Housing 
Program for the City of Riverside. 
 
On September 15, 2020, City Council and Housing Authority authorized the issuance of a Request 
for Proposals (RFP) seeking a consultant to examine the feasibility and economic impacts of an 
Inclusionary Housing Program.   
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Staff released an RFP 2054 on November 12, 2020 to procure a consultant to examine the 
feasibility and economic impacts of an Inclusionary Housing program that will include input from 
the community and stakeholders to ensure that any proposed program meets local community 
needs and takes the right approach for the local economy. The City received one response from 
Economic & Planning Systems, Inc., which was reviewed by staff and recommended for the 
award.  
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Staff anticipates presenting an agreement to the City Council and Housing Authority for 
consideration at their April 27, 2021 meeting. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact related to this staff update. The fiscal impact of the feasibility and 
economic impacts study is pending the conclusion of the procurement process. 
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